RECEIVED

By Office of the Commission Secretary at 10:27 am, Dec 11, 2019
Joanna Waldstreicher

From: One Political Plaza <info@onepoliticalplaza.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 3:35 PM

To: Joanna Waldstreicher

Subject: Re: Advisory Opinion request, extension

Hi Ms. Waldstreicher,

IDF International Technologies, Inc. grants the Commission an extension on this Advisory Opinion request for 30 days
following the date that the Commission holds its first open meeting at which a quorum of at least four Commissioners is
present.

Thanks.

Konstantin Goudkov

One Political Plaza,
info@OnePoliticalPlaza.com
http://www.OnePoliticalPlaza.com
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